

November 13, 2008

Mr. Jon Avner The Killing Kompany 21 Turn Lane Levittown, NY 11756

Dear Jon,

I just want to let you know what a pleasure it was to work with you and the Killing Kompany on our recent murder mystery dinner. Your flexibility in adapting the program for our organization was greatly appreciated. A number of guests mentioned how entertaining and surprisingly believable the actors were, as well as how at ease you put them. I'm delighted we were able to pull off this event, and I will certainly recommend the Killing Kompany for similar events.

Best regards,

Megan O'Malley

Director of Programs